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Audi 
A4, A5, Q5 
Model year: March to May 2009  
Engine: 2.0 TFSI  
  
Loss of coolant  

 
With the above-mentioned vehicles, a faulty coolant pre-feed 
pipe near the turbocharger can lead to a coolant leak.  
 
The vehicle manufacturer has already taken up the problem 
during a recall campaign. For a variety of reasons not all 
vehicles may have been checked and/or repaired. 
 
Within the context of the measure, the coolant pre-feed pipe 
is replaced and the implementation of the measure is 
documented in the service booklet. 
 
Please bear this information in mind if complaints are made 
about loss of coolant and/or the coolant level warning light 
comes on. 
 

 

 


